
 

 

Dear external candidates  

 

 

We are pleased to announce that we are offering a mock assessment service to private 

candidates to help students prepare for their upcoming exams.   

Our mock assessments are designed to give students a realistic experience of the 

assessment process, allowing them to become familiar with the format and content of the 

exams they will be taking. 

 
Our mock assessments are tailored to the specific tests and exams and are designed to help 

student become more confident and prepared for the real exam. We will provide students 

with a raw mark and feedback on their performance, allowing them to identify areas of 

strength and weakness and focus their revision accordingly. 

 
We understand that preparing for tests and exams can be a stressful time for both students 

and family members, and our mock assessments are designed to help alleviate some of that 

stress. We believe that our mock assessments will give students the best possible chance of 

success in their upcoming tests and exams. 

 
Where 

All mock assessments will be held at our city centre campus on Mansel St. 

Address: 18 Mansel St Swansea SA15SG 

 
When 

All mock assessments will be taking place 18 March – 22 March 

 
Time 

Your assessments can be scheduled anytime between 9am – 4pm 
Arrive 15 minutes before your exam. 

 
Registration 

You must complete the application form by 5 March. 

An invoice will be raised and sent, once paid you will be registered  

The timetable will be then sent by 13 March. 

 
Fees 

The mock assessment fees are £35 per paper; this includes registration, setting the paper, 

invigilating, marking, providing a raw mark and feedback. 

 

When will I receive feedback 

Once all the mock assessments have been completed, teachers have a two-week period to 

grade and evaluate the work. We will return from our Easter break on 17th April and aim to 

provide all marks and feedback by 28th April, giving students time to review their results and 

prepare for the upcoming exams. 

 
 

 

 

 

https://forms.gle/kxS93NhoJv8iQKqaA


Best, 

 

Exams Office 

 

18 Mansel St, 

Swansea, 

SA15SG 

 

01792 535000 

www.swanseacollege.com 
 

 

 
This email and any attachments are confidential, and may also be privileged. If you have 

received it in error, you are on notice of its status. It is intended solely for the addressee. If 

you are not the intended recipient please notify the sender immediately and delete all copies 

of the email on your systems and any attachments. Any unauthorised use is strictly 

prohibited. You must not otherwise use, disclose, distribute, copy, print or rely on this e-mail. 

Any view expressed in this email which does not relate to the official business of Swansea 

College is neither given nor endorsed by Swansea College. To the fullest extent allowed by 

law, Swansea College accepts no liability for unauthorised use of this email. 

 
While Swansea College take care to protect its systems from virus attacks and other harmful 

events, the organisation gives no warranty that this message (including attachments) is free 

of any virus or other harmful matter, and accepts no responsibility for any loss or damage 

resulting from the recipient receiving, opening or using it. 

Please see our Privacy Policy for details of how we protect your information 

http://www.swanseacollege.com/
http://www.sscwales.com/policies-and-prospectus

